
Dear Families,

In addition to our 100th day 
celebration, we are inviting students to 
dress up like they are 100 years old on 
Thursday, February 16th. If your child 

would like to participate, please make 
sure your child wears comfortable 
clothing and appropriate shoes.

 I provided a few pictures below to 
give some ideas! 

 If you have any questions, please let 
me know! 

Thank you!
The Kindergarten Team


